
LA PORTE FARMERS MARKET EMERGENCY 
RESPONSE PLAN 

 
 
 
The La Porte Farmers Market runs every Saturday thru the Spring, Summer, and Fall…rain or 
shine.  During our time on the grounds, we may be challenged with many different types of 
climates and weather.  It is very important that the Farmers Market has an Emergency Plan in 
place to insure the safety of our Customers, Vendors, and equipment. 
 
The Market will always have one or both Market Managers on the grounds at all times to help 
with this situation might it arise.  We will always have the resources to insure your safety and 
advice of any type of weather that may be approaching.  Along with the devices that the 
Managers will carry at all times to monitor any situation, we will also have the assistance of the 
City of La Porte Police Department and Fire Department to inform us of any situation that may 
arise. 
 
There are many downtown businesses that are open during our hours of operation at the Market 
that will be able to offer shelter if needed.  Four Seasons Asian Fusion (located across Monroe 
Street from the Market) will have both the front and side door open to accommodate people. 
 
Please become familiar with the downtown establishments and if instructed, please help move 
people to a safe location, if needed. 
 
Our NUMBER ONE concern is you and your customers’ safety. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact a Market Manager for clarification. 
 
Catherine Mrozinski     Jen Samuelson 
Farmers Market Co-Manager    Farmers Market Co-Manager 
219.575.2251      219.608.5114 


